
 

 
 

   
 
 
 
 

Information Governance Department 
West Wing 

St. Pancras Hospital 
4. St. Pancras Way 
London NW1 0PE 

Freedom.Information@Candi.nhs.uk  
 
 
         30th August 2013 
 
Reference: 2013-191 
 
Dear Ms Moriarty, 
 
Re: Information Request – Freedom of Information Act 2000 
 
Following your request for information we received on the 5th August 2013, we are providing 
you with access to the recorded information held by Camden and Islington NHS Foundation 
Trust in answer to your enquiry. 
 
Thank you for your request into the organisation, please find below the response to your 
query:  
 
Please provide the following information for the last 10 years: 
 
(1) How many staff employed by the Trust have been dismissed for gross misconduct? 
 
53 
 
(2) How many of these were health or social care professionals or allied professionals? 
 
1 
 
(3) How many of these were nursing staff? 
 
24 
 
(4) How many health or social care staff have been referred by the Trust to their professional 
body - including those not dismissed? 
 
15 
 
Please note that data on this held by the trust goes back to the beginning of 2010 only. 
 
(5)How many healthcare staff have been convicted of an actual criminal offence or struck off 
the professional register either whilst in employment of the Trust or where the offence took 
place at time of employment? 
 
To the trust’s knowledge 5 individuals have been struck off the professional register out of the 
15 referrals noted above.   
 
The Trust keeps information regarding the criminal convictions received by its employees only 
for as long as necessary and is currently aware of 9 serving employees who have received 
some form of criminal conviction whilst in the employment of the Trust. 
 
 

mailto:xxxxxxx.xxxxxxxxxxx@xxxxx.xxx.xx


 

 
 

(6)How many of these offences or professional breaches involved: 
  (a) crimes against the person including assault, sexual inpropriety, murder: 5   
  (b) fraud: 1 
  (c) immigration offences: 0 
  (d) other: 8 
 
I hope you are satisfied with the way in which your response was handled, if not you may 
request an internal review at the above email address. When contacting the Trust please use 
the above reference that is unique to your request.  
 
Further information about your rights, is available from the Information Commissioner's Office, 
Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF and on the Information Centre's 
website. www.ico.gov.uk/  
 
Yours Sincerely  
 
 
 
 
Jessica Robson 
Information Governance Manager 
 
 
  

Chair: Richard Arthur 
Chief Executive: Wendy Wallace 

 

C&I is an NHS trust providing treatment and social care for mental ill-health  
and substance misuse in partnership with Camden and Islington councils. 
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